
SOUTHERN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW CENTER
Telephone 205 745-3060 2829 2ND AVENUE SOUTH, SUITE 282

BIRMINGHAM, AL 35233.2838
Facsimile 205-745-3064

July 7, 2021

Via U.S. Mail

Ms. Kimberly A. Campbell
Chief Clerk
North Carolina Utilities Commission
4325 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699

RE: Notice of Name Change and Request to Update Service Lists

Dear Ms, Campbell:

Please take notice that I have changed my name from Christina Andreen to Christina Tidwell and
therefore request that the Commission update the following service lists:

E-2, Sub 1197
E-7, Sub 1195

My email address has also changed from candreen@selcal. org to ctidwell@selcal. org. The new
service list information should appear as follows:

Christina Tidwell
Southern Environmental Law Center

2829 2nd Avenue South, Suite 282
Birmingham, AL 35233
Telephone: (205) 745-3060
Email: ctidwell@selcal. org

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Christina A. Tidwell
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